BOARD MEETING MINUTES

FOR FEBRUARY 6, 2014
Attending trustees were Mitch Hulburt, Michael Fredrick-Martinez, Vicki Karuzas, and Phil DeLeo.  A quorum was not established to hold an official meeting.  Mitch called the informal meeting to order at 7:10.    

Guests: None.
Mitch reviewed repair of the damages to the bathrooms caused by vandalism.  He announced that he will leave the water turned off until the next park rental.
Having no more unofficial business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:21.
The next board meeting will be on March 6, 2014 at 7:00 p.m.  
See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com.

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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